/ RADIO 140
| Channel 11

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your signal report dated November 18, 1974.
Please accept my apology for the delay in answering your
letter, but it has been misplaced, until this time.

Yes, we did run a frequency check on that particular date,
but it was exactly one hour later than what you stated in
your letter. From 4:10 AM CST to 4:23 AM CST, one broadcast
a 400 #2 tone 100% monitored by Southwest Frequency Measure-
ments in Austin, Texas.

KAOK is a standard Class 4 1KW D 250 W N 1400 KHZ--we run a
3/8 wave folded unipole antenna. We have had some coverage
problems with thisstick so your report was very useful.

Again, many thanks.

Sincerely yours,
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David Petrik
Chief Engineer
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